063.0047



Sault Savings Bank

July 17, 1987

Loretto Convent Loretto Lane, Box 508 Wheaton, Illinois 60187

Attn: Sister Alice

Dear Sister Alice:

Let me take this opportunity to thank you for your eloquent letter regarding the Loretto Reunica. I don't think the event could have been better described than what you have written.

The whole concept of the reunion was to thank all of the Sisters who dedicated their ime and effort towards developing our education and standards of life.

Thank you for the parthat you sent, I will wear it proudly.

We have received many favorable comments regarding the reunion, making the corum tree feel comfortable knowing this endeavor was appreciated.

I am looking to rward to seeing you again in the near future. Please give my best regards to all of the nuns. Maybe we can have another reunion again soon.

Very truly yours,

Frank V. Fazi

Executive Vice President

FVF/js